
From: Jenah Thornborrow
To: building; Hanna Veal
Subject: FW: 34th Street Market
Date: Wednesday, April 21, 2021 5:39:55 PM

 
 

From: DANNI HARRISON <danni__harrison@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 21, 2021 4:26 PM
To: Jenah Thornborrow <jthorn@GARDENCITYIDAHO.ORG>
Cc: Nathan Harrison <nharrisontn@hotmail.com>
Subject: 34th Street Market
 
Hello,
 

Our names are Nate and Danni Harrison.  We live on 36th Street in Garden City just near the White
Water Park.  We understand that there is an upcoming application meeting regarding the events and

markets that are held on 34th Street.  We wanted to take a minute and voice our support for the
events held in our community.  It’s one of the many reasons that we didn’t want to buy property

anywhere else.  The events held on 34th Street really represent the spirit of this neighborhood.  It’s a
wonderful section of the greater Boise which should be considered for more events and
development opportunities. 
 
Good luck in you decision and thank you for your consideration.
 
Warmest Regards,
Nate and Danni Harrison
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
 

Total Control Panel Login

To: jthorn@gardencityidaho.org

From:
danni__harrison@hotmail.com

Message Score: 1 High (60): Pass

My Spam Blocking Level: High Medium (75): Pass

Low (90): Pass

Block this sender

Block hotmail.com

This message was delivered because the content filter score did not exceed your filter level.

 

mailto:jthorn@GARDENCITYIDAHO.ORG
mailto:building@GARDENCITYIDAHO.ORG
mailto:hveal@GARDENCITYIDAHO.ORG
https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986
https://portal.reflexion.net/login?domain=gardencityidaho.org
https://portal.reflexion.net/address-properties?aID=15900464854&domain=gardencityidaho.org
mailto:danni__harrison@hotmail.com
https://portal.reflexion.net/FooterAction?ver=3&bl-sender-address=1&hID=48767953462&domain=gardencityidaho.org
https://portal.reflexion.net/FooterAction?ver=3&bl-sender-domain=1&hID=48767953462&domain=gardencityidaho.org

